
-- Name --
Karine Gauthier

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Hello,
There isn’t much information as to why there is a price increase. I live near Dwyer hill base and for the last few
months iv been affected by road closures, travel delays and messy roads for the new base to have more power. It
takes me a significant amount of time to get into the town of Richmond and idling my car is costing enough already,
let alone wasting time. This price increase is unjustifiable and not helping any families who are struggling with
inflation.

Please reconsider.

Karine


